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State Contracting and Engineering Corporation 

3800 North 29th Avenue  Email: pcarty@statecontracting.com 

Hollywood, FL 33020 

Attn: Mr. Paul Carty 

Reference: RFP 15-076C – Purchase and Installation of Indoor/Outdoor Walk-in Freezers/Cooler 

Subject:  Renewal of Contract 

Dear Mr. Carty:    

The above-referenced contract expires on 4/21/2018. In accordance with Section 2.0, Introduction and 
General Information, Paragraph 2.4, Contract Term, of the RFP, this contract may, by mutual agreement 
and upon School Board approval, be renewed for an additional year from 4/22/2018  through 4/21/2019.  
This letter does not constitute the actual renewal or contract offer.   

Please indicate below your willingness to renew this RFP award, which shall be considered by the School 

District for renewal of your award premised upon your combined agreement to all terms and conditions of 

the awarded RFP and your agreement to maintain (or reduce) the current awarded price(s)/discount.  

☐   Yes, I offer to renew the current contract award at the current awarded price(s). 

☐    Yes, I offer to renew the current contract award at the lower price(s) contained on the attached page(s). 

☐    No, I do not wish to renew the current contract award. 

For informational purposes, when going to our Board for approval of this renewal, if this  is not renewed 

and SBBC goes out for a new RFP please indicate below whether your price/discount would remain the 

same, be lowered, or increase? 

☐    If this RFP is not renewed, price/discount in the new RFP would stay the same 

☐    If this RFP is not renewed, price/discount in the new RFP would be lower 

☐    If this RFP is not renewed, price/discount in the new RFP would be higher

If you indicated that there would be a pricing increase in a new RFP, please indicate the percentage that 

the price(s) would be increased by in comparison to our current RFP 15-076C. 

Percent of increase: 

Please sign and date this document in the space provided and return it to my attention no later than 

2/2/2018. If you fail to respond by this date, the School District will not consider renewal of your award. 

The School District will notify you if, and when, your contract is renewed by the School Board.  Thank you 

for your prompt attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Gilberto Gonzalez 

Gilberto Gonzalez 

Purchasing Agent III 

VENDOR RESPONSE 

_______________________________________ 

Signature/Date - Authorized Representative 

___________________________________ 

Printed Name - Authorized Representative 

Paul Carty. President
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